November 9th 2018

RECEIVED

NOV 1 0 2017

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS

To your Worship and Council,

The Grand Forks Downtown Business Association (DBA) would like to formally apply for a continuation of their Fee For Service for the 2018 year.

The DBA will continue to provide the following services to the city for the organizations funding -

- To promote a vibrant economically viable downtown that celebrates our history, artistic and cultural communities
- Communicates with all of the downtown businesses to keep them informed of events and activities
- Work with local government on behalf of business members to improve the business environment

Thank you,

Melissa Ganzeveld

**DBA President** 

